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Falls City Library to Be Open Fridays
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Library and Arts Center will be open on Friday’s
beginning this week.

Librarian Hope Schawang told the Falls City Council last week that Allison
Bierman has been hired, as a part-time, children’s librarian. The added position
will allow the library to now be open on Fridays.

In recent years the library closed on Fridays to allow staff to have enough hours
to be open Saturday mornings.
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